
Baldwin of R.B. Homes visits Newport Area Career and
Technology Center (NACTC)
June 09, 2010 - Rhode Island

Robert Baldwin of R.B. Homes Inc., vice president of the Rhode Island Builders Association and
chairman of RIBA's Education and Workforce Development Committee, visits with Brian Ferreira,
instructor at the Newport Area Career and Technical Center (NACTC) recently. NACTC, feared to
be on the verge of closing not long ago, has "turned the corner" because of a new commitment from
school administrators, and support from students and the industry. 
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